
5th Grade Mandatory Senior Dues - 
by 04/19 
 
 
The PTA and 5th grade Committee has 
generously contributed to the cost of 
the Class of 2024; however, additional 
funds are still needed to make our fifth 
graders’ final year at Carpenter memorable. 
 
To make this possible, we are asking for a $5 contribution per student 
by 04/19. 
 
The fifth-grade committee fundraising, and dues go toward: 

 The Senior class T-shirt 
 Salk Gear 
 The End of Year Social 
 Graduation decorations 
 The banner for the all-purpose room 
 Bus for the Fifth Grade Trip 
 Yearbooks 
 And more…. 

 
Payments can be made by cash or check payable to “Carpenter PTA”.  
Please send this in Attention: Carrie Slade.  We appreciate your 
contribution. 
 
Student Name: ________________________________________________ 
 
 
Teacher: ______________________________________________________ 


